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July 2022 

Summer Music Concert—Well done to all the children and staff who worked 
extremely hard in giving a spectacular musical performance in the Summer 
Music Concert. It was a brilliant turnout and we saw some great talent from all 
the children involved. 

KS1 and KS2 Sports Day—Sports day was a great success and the weather 
managed to stay fine on both days. We witnessed some great sporting 
talent from the children who competed. Well done to all! 

End of Year Reports will be sent out on Monday 18th  July. If you have any 
queries, please contact school and arrange to see your class teacher. 

‘Ali Baba and the Bongo Bandits’ Y6 Show will be performed on Thursday 14th 
July at 7.00 p.m. in the school hall. All tickets have now been sent out to those 
who requested them and payments have been added on School Money. 
Please note that entry on the evening will strictly  be by ticket only, including 
for children and past pupils, due to limited seating capacity. We look forward 
to seeing all the hard work the Y6 class have invested to deliver a brilliant 
performance! All children in school will watch the dress rehearsal earlier in the 
week. 

Y6 End of Year Service in Church— 

On this occasion, the Y6 children will visit St Gabriel’s church during the 
school day for the End of Year Service. The service will start at 10.30 am 
on Tuesday 19th July. This special traditional service will also involve the 
presentation of books to the school and Bibles to the Y6 children. Due to 
seating capacities, we can only offer 2 places per family for Y6 parents 
only. 
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Classes for September 

Reception      Mrs. Holdbrook 

Y1                   Mrs. Mackley 

Y2                   Mrs. Cross 

Y3                   Mr. Madeley 

 

Y4       Mrs. Cooper 

Y5       Mrs. Wilson 

Y6       Mr. Cross 

PE from September: 

All children should come to school in PE track pants or shorts (weather 
dependent), PE T-shirts, school jumpers and trainers on the days below: 

 

Reception:    Monday and Wednesday 

Year 3:    Monday 

Year 1, Year 2, Year 4:  Wednesday 

Year 5, Year 6:  Friday 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

At this special service in school on Thursday 21st July @ 9.30 am we will 
say goodbye to the Year Six class from the whole school community, 
along with presenting our school awards, trophies and certificates. 
This event is for Y6 parents only and places will be limited to 2 places 
per family—a letter has been sent out with details already.  

A big thank you to all staff, children, parents and Governors for your hard work, dedication  
and support over this academic year. We hope you have a restful Summer and we will see you 
all on Friday 2nd September. 

 

Please note: School  closes at 3.30pm on Friday 22nd July. It will re-open as normal on Friday 
2nd September. 


